
 

17 November 2021 
 

Notice to Residents and Park Users 
 

Birchgrove Oval stormwater drainage upgrade 

Council is upgrading the stormwater drainage system in Birchgrove Oval between 
the field entrance at The Terrace and the outlet to Snails Bay as shown below.  

 

Council’s contractor, State Civil P/L will commence work the week of 22 November 
2021 with completion expected by mid-December, weather permitting. 

Works will be undertaken Monday to Friday between 7am and 5pm.  
 
The works area will be progressively fenced off for public safety however access 
to the oval will be maintained at all times. 
 
Enquiries 
State Civil:   Ali Ghacham  
M:  0450 800 610 

Council officer: Christine Phillips 
Ph: 9392 5644 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience caused. 

Approx. alignment of works 

Birchgrove Oval 


